
Local Plastic Surgeon Named to Prestigious International Society 
Dr. Joseph Rucker Recognized as a Top Plastic Surgeon by the ISAPS 

 

 

EAU CLAIRE, WIS., MAY 1, 2019 -- Dr. Joseph Rucker, of the Plastic Surgery Clinic of Eau Claire, has been 

selected among the top doctors in the world to be recognized for his outstanding results in plastic and 

cosmetic surgeries by the International Society of Aesthetic Plastic Surgery (ISAPS). 

 

As the world’s leading professional organization for board-certified aesthetic plastic surgeons, ISAPS is 

dedicated to promoting excellence in the field of aesthetic plastic surgery. The ISAPS recognizes 

international aesthetic surgeons on the basis of the surgeon’s qualifications and experience, safety 

record, commitment to ethical practice, and up-to-date training in safe techniques and treatments.  

 

Meeting and exceeding the rigorous membership requirements and respected code of ethics by the ISAPS, 

Dr. Rucker is honored to be named among the over 4000 members in over 100 countries. He is 

recognized as one of only three ISAPS members in the state of Wisconsin.  

 

Dr. Rucker of the Plastic Surgery Clinic of Eau Claire provides non-surgical and surgical procedures that 

improve his patients’ looks. He also leads patient care and consulting at Enza Medispa – Eau Claire’s 

premiere medical spa.  

Prospective patients can setup a consultation with Dr. Rucker by visiting www.plasticsurgeryclinicec.com 

or calling the main office at 715.833.2116 or 800.456.8222. 

 

 

ABOUT DR. JOSEPH RUCKER: Dr. Joseph W. Rucker, Jr., completed his medical school training at the 

College of Human Medicine at Michigan State University, East Lansing, Michigan. That was followed by 

five years in general surgery and a three-year residency in plastic surgery and a fellowship in breast 

reconstruction. Dr. Rucker has been in private practice in west central Wisconsin in the Eau Claire area 

since 1984 and has performed over 10,000 reconstructive and cosmetic surgery procedures. He is board 

certified by the American Board of Plastic Surgery. 

 

 

ABOUT ISAPS: The International Society of Aesthetic Plastic Surgeons was founded in 1970 to provide a 

forum for the interchange of ideas and knowledge for the advancement of aesthetic plastic surgery. In 

addition, ISAPS has become the gold standard for providing continuing education to its members in new 

procedures, techniques and options in aesthetic and reconstructive plastic surgery.  

 

 

For more information, please contact Marketing Director, Karli Peterson, at karli@enza.com. 
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